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February days are a marketing gimmick; love happens every day.

Department Highlight

Disabled Students Programs & 
Services (DSPS)

MSJC has 2 DSPS offices, one on 
the Menifee Valley Campus and one 

on the San Jacinto Campus.  The 
department’s goal is to assist students 
with disabilities in a variety of  areas 

such as facilitating test taking, assessing 
learning disabilities, alternate media 

services, and many more.  
DSPS is on campus for YOU and will 
make every possible attempt to resolve 

and assist all eligible students. 

If  you are in need of  services or if  
you are unsure if  services are needed, 
please reach out to any DSPS office, 

ASAP.

CLICK HERE for DSPS contact 
information.

	You	can	contact	your	campus	VRC	for	
any	further	questions.	

	

MVC	-	VRC		 SJC	-	VRC	
					951-639-5237	 			951-487-3247	

	 You can email the VRC @
veterans@msjc.edu or visit the

VRC Web Page Here

SCO CORNER

-          Veteran/Veterans Dependent Students 
submit your SOR to renew your education 
benefits
-          Students using the Cal Vet Fee Waiver 
should start renewing their applications.
-          Need help filling out the FAFSA? Stop 
by the VRC for any assistance
-          As always, don’t forget to notify the 
SCO of  any changes in your enrollment status

MT. SAN JACINTO COLLEGE

Benny Rivas 
brivas@msjc.edu

Dianna Chacon 

dchacon@msjc.
edu

STATEMENT OF RESPONSIBILITY 
FORMS EMAILED TO THE VRC EMAIL 
ACCOUNT WILL NOT BE PROCESSED 

AND YOU WILL BE DROPPED 
Please email SORS to:

brivas@msjc.edu

The Navy’s Hidden Figure
From “BlackDoctor.org”

	 Retired engineer, Raye 
Montague, single-handedly changed 
the way U.S. Navy ships are made and 
used. Montague is credited with the 
rough draft of  the first U.S. Naval ship 
design using a computer (FFG-7 Class: 
1971) which revolutionized naval ship 
design. She became the first female 
Program Manager of  Ships in the 
United Sates Navy.

Montague was also the first female 
professional engineer to receive 
the Society of  Manufacturing 
Engineers Achievement Award 
(1978) and the National Computer 
Graphics Association Award for the 
Advancement of  Computer Graphics 
(1988).

Click here for the full article!
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University of California, Irvine Veteran Services Center,
Career Center, Human Resources, Institute for 

Clinical & Translational Science - Heroes at Home,
and School of Law Veterans Clinic 

p r e s ent

At the March 4, 2017 UCI Joint Veteran Talent Career Planning conference and Coaching/Resource Fair 
Workshop you will learn/receive: 

•  Strategies for building your civilian career
•  Your unique bent through skills and values assessment
•
•

And increase your understanding of
•  Apprenticeship programs and other education

opportunities and resources available to you
• Work life balance and possible health challenges

transitioning into civilian industries and businesses
Your rights as a civilian employee
And more

Veteran Talent 
Career Planning Conference 

Coaching/Resource Fair 
UCI Student Center Pacific Ballroom 

March 4, 2017 

8:00 am Check-in/Breakfast

 

As a Veteran You Acquired Translatable Skills  
You Offer Talents Vital to the Success of our 
Communities, Businesses and Industries

n Approximately 9 percent of Fortune 100 n Approximately 9 percent of U.S.
company CEOs are former service members businesses are owned by veterans

The Orange County Community Foundation funded Veterans Study, indicates only 50% of Post 9/11 and 30% of Pre-9/11 Veterans
 in OC are working full-time, and yet during the ’80s almost 60% of all U.S. publicaly held company CEOs were veterans.

Co-SPonSoRS and HonoRaRY Co-SPonSoRS:

    “ Veterans have special abilities and common traits, including discipline, maturity, 
adaptability and dedication. They operate with high integrity and high ethical standards” —MedwesTV caco Fororp Tune ceo500  John Luke

Register for FREE at www.veteran.uci.edu/jointVTRC/ 

     !!Complementary Attendance for Veterans and Military 
Personnel - No registration fee!!

Our Workforce Needs You!

•

•

How to translate military skills into civilian industry jobs
Marketing yourself to get the job you want: Building
your resume, your LinkedIn profile, and interviewing

• Navigating and networking civilian industry and cultures
•  One-on-One Vocational Coaching

• 8:30 am - 3:45 pm Program•
3:30 pm - 5:30 pm Company Networking Reception •

UCI Veteran Talent Career Planning Conference, 
Coaching & Resource Fair

Saturday, March 4, 2017 | 8:00am - 5:30pm
UCI Campus, UCI Student Center

FREE! Open to all veterans, reservists and active duty 
servicemembers (includes non-students). Click the image 

for more details!
Terence C Nelson, M.Ed. M.S.

VETS Program Coordinator/Veterans Counselor- www.
saddleback.edu/vets  

VETS Program Facebook- www.facebook.com/
saddlebackvets

Saddleback College
949-582-4473

 
“Proudly serving those who served us.”

MT. SAN JACINTO COLLEGE

The EVDO is a club where veterans 
and dependents can transition from 

military lifestyle back to civilian/school 
lifestyle, but still have the brotherhood 
of  service. No one knows a vet better 
than a vet. We are also about giving 

back to the community through 
volunteering, either outside of  school 

Leonard Roy Harmon, posthumous recipient 
of  the Navy Cross and first person of  African-American 

descent after whom a Navy ship was named, was born on 
January 21, 1917, in Cuero, Texas. He was killed while 

shielding a wounded shipmate from gunfire with his own 
body. For “extraordinary heroism,” he was posthumously 
awarded the Navy Cross. On May 21, 1943, Secretary of  
the Navy Frank Knox announced that a warship would be 
named in Harmon’s honor. The USS Harmon, a destroyer 

escort, was launched on July 25, 1943. READ MORE
From “blackthen.com”

or even on campus. The EVDO is 
all about selfless service to our fellow 

veterans and their dependents. 

We need you!  Please contact 
David Osteen, club president, at 

MSJCEVDO@gmail.com or stop by 
the VRC to sign up.

The EVDO Motto is “United in 
Pursuit of  their Academic Goal!”
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